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September 22, 2014

 "Creativity is allowing yourself to make mistakes.  Art is knowing which ones to keep."
Welcome back to the Art Room, ACMS Families!

We are already off to an exciting start to the year in our Art Room.  We will be posting our art projects on Artsonia, which not only lets you share the Artwork with friends and relatives far away, but also offers us a wonderful way to earn funds for the art room through customized keepsakes.  In Artsonia, you order all keepsakes online and they will be shipped to you.  No keepsakes will be delivered to the school.  Also, I am always happy to add artwork done at home to a student's gallery, so please don't hesitate to bring any of those special creations to me for publishing.  There is no deadline to order, feel free to order anytime!!!
The website is http://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=11907 to view the school’s art gallery and your child will bring home a slip with their screen name as well.
Student name: _______________________ Screen name: _________________________

Feel free to browse our gallery, make comments, and order keepsakes! The art department at ACMS will receive 20% of all sales!!!  Please contact me with any questions at angela.champion@anderson.kyschools.us or info@artsonia.com or 839-9261.  

I look forward to working with your children and am always impressed and amazed to see how they grow, change and create over the course of the school year.  I hope you will always feel welcome in the art room and enjoy all the masterpieces that the 2014-2015 school year will bring!

Respectfully,

Angela Champion



ACMS Visual Arts Teacher

NBCT Visuals Arts 

